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Clerk

From: Pracht Properties <prachtproperties@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 6:11 PM
To: Clerk
Subject: Public comment bus

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
I lived in Mammoth for 10 years and rode the bus for 8 of those years. I never used the bus when I lived on Mill St 
because it was inaccessible and dangerous to walk all the way to Snow Creek. I support the bus turn around. It will make 
the area safer as the town will have to do better snow removal for better line of site and will be an environmental win 
for the area with shared public transportation. Thank You -Wesley Pracht 
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